November 1, 2024

The State Fire Marshal issued burning ban of October 15 remains in effect. Current conditions
throughout the State are extremely dry and pose a fire hazard. Prohibited are bonfires, controlled
burnings (including leaves & yard waste), agricultural burnings, fires for land clearing, fires for
demolition and removal of hazards, outdoor rubbish fires (whether or not contained). Any questions
can be emailed to: Fire Marshal@delaware. gov

St. Johnstown Church will be celebrating their 245" Homecoming on Sunday, November 10, at
2:00pm. There will be special music and refreshments. All are Welcome!

HELP A LOCAL FAMILY THIS HOLIDAY SEASON!

Our Greenwood Police Department will again be hosting an
Angel Tree. Come pick a child’s wish list tag off the Christmas tree
in the Town Hall lobby beginning November 20th. New,
unwrapped gifts should be returned to the PD with the wish list
attached by December 20™ at Spm. If you would like to participate
in the giving without shopping, monetary donations for wrapping
paper and extra gifts for the families will be accepted. Please call
302-349-4822 or 349-4534 with any questions.

"

Christmas in Toyland”

Entries are being accepted now through November
29 for Greenwood’s Christmas Parade, “Christmas
in Toyland’, taking place Friday, December 13,
2024. For more information, email
greenwoodtownevents@gmail.com.

A representative for each entry must attend a mandatory
meeting Thursday, December 5th, at the Greenwood VFW
(301 Mill St.) to receive numbers and information.

The Christmas lights and decorations contest is back! Judging will take place Sunday,
December 22, 2024. There will be prizes for 1% and 2™ place!

TOWN OF GREENWOOD 2025 MUNICIPAL ELECTION

This election will take place Saturday, January 18, 2025. We will be filling 2 seats on the Town
Council, each with a 2-year term. If you are already registered to vote in the State of Delaware
and are a bona fide Town of Greenwood resident of at least 30 days, you are eligible to vote in the
Town election.

Important notices will be posted in the library, post office, Delaware State News paper, and the
Town’s FaceBook page as they become available.




